
Heijmans and Boelens De Gruyter sign contract for transformation of 
Parooltoren and Trouwgebouw in Amsterdam  
 
Developer Boelens de Gruyter and The Student Hotel have commissioned Heijmans Residential 
Building to transform the Parooltoren and Trouwgebouw. Both office buildings will be transformed into 
a student hotel with 573 rooms and approximately 4,000 m2 GFA for supporting facilities. The contract 
is valued at approximately € 28 million. 
  
Design & Build 
The agreement consists of a Design & Build contract whereby the Parooltoren's façade will be 
retained, the inside will be decontaminated, demolished and redesigned to accommodate hotel rooms, 
including furnishings and fittings. The adjacent Trouwgebouw office building will acquire a new façade, 
the top story will be removed, after which two new stories will be added. A connection will be 
constructed between both buildings, so that the entire structure will become a single multifunctional 
complex. Heijmans will fully finish the new hotel, which is expected to be delivered in the summer of 
2015. Meaning the hotel will open prior to the start of the new academic year. The supporting facilities 
will be delivered in the first quarter of 2016.  
  
Transformation 
In addition to the Parooltoren and Trouwgebouw, Heijmans is also renovating and transforming the 
Wijnhavenkwartier district and De Resident in The Hague, as well as the Eikenflats in Leeuwarden. 
These projects respond to the market demand for sustainable redevelopment and transformation of 
existing real estate.  
  
About Heijmans 
Heijmans is a listed company that combines activities related to real estate development, residential 
building, non-residential building, technical services and infrastructure. Heijmans is active in the 
Netherlands, Belgium and Germany. Our focus on an integrated approach and high-quality execution 
creates added value for our customers. Heijmans realizes integrated, innovative projects for large 
customers, such as companies and government organizations, and homes for investors and 
consumers. With over 7,400 employees and € 2.1 billion in revenues in 2013, we are building the 
spatial skylines of tomorrow. 
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